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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
Wed., Mar. 8 Spirit Night @ Craig O’s Pizza 4-9 pm 
Thurs., Mar. 9     Campus Advisory Council   
  Meeting 3:15 pm   
      PTA Executive Board Meeting @ 5 pm 
Fri., Mar. 10  Career Day part 2—8:00—10:30 am 
Mar. 13-17 SPRING BREAK-NO SCHOOL 
Mon., Mar. 27    SSV Student Council says the pledge    
   in Eng & Span at the AISD Board mtg. 
Tues., Mar. 28  4th graders take STAAR Writing test 
   5th graders take STAAR Math test 
Wed., Mar. 29  5th graders take STAAR Reading test 
   Spirit Night @ Dickey’s BBQ 3-9 pm 
*Reminder:   Mindfulness every Wed. @ 3:15pm  
   In the Library (for adults) 

Thank you!  

Thank you!  

Thank you!  
Thank you to our wonderful PTA and par-
ents for providing food & treats for our 
staff on Feb. 13th  

We  appreciate all the time and thought 
put into this special event for us! A special 
thanks goes out to Esther Williams for co-
ordinating the event! 

SCIENCE FAIR NEWS 
We are so proud of the students who represented our school at the 2017 Regional Science Fest on 
Saturday, February 18th.  The following students were awarded ribbons for their projects: 

3rd Place: Marley Buckingham & Lincoln Ball 
2nd Place: Sunny Christensen, Jeffrey Norman, Diego Williams, Kenneth Rodriguez 

1st Place: Greta Kittok and Rose O’Bryan (group), Carlos Schnurr, Woody Bush, Emma Munsinger, Eli Per-
kins, Gayatri Kharod, Jack Cooper (group), Elena Gutierrez, Grace O’Bryan, Fiona Duffy (group) 

 
Congratulations to all!    Way to go Sunset Valley scientists! 

Reminder: 
STAAR is approaching for 4th and 5th grade students. Be sure to avoid scheduling Dr. appoint-
ments, etc. on the days your child is testing. Also, please note that families may not eat with their 
student at school if they are testing that day. Thank you for all of your support at home!  

LOST AND FOUND 
If your child is missing a coat, sweater, jacket, etc., please check the overflowing Lost and 
Found box located in the hallway in front of the office.  We also have several pairs of eye 
glasses in the office.  Items not claimed by the end of the year will be donated 



From the President: Carrie Conthran-Williams 
 
The SSV PTA is essential to creating an atmosphere where all students and parents feel welcome at our school. 
That means we need people from all walks of life on the PTA Board and Committees - working parents, stay at 
home parents, parents of all faith and secular traditions, parents who are monolingual, bilingual, and multilingual, 
straight parents and parents that identify as LBGTQ+ and/or have students that do. If you want Sunset Valley 
Elementary to remain a place where all are welcome, consider how you can participate in that 
effort! 
 
During the month of March the nominating committee is seeking the next generation of board members and par-
ent leaders. Because our school is made up every day people that have to work regular jobs to make a living, it 
can be hard to convince someone that they can take up and fulfill a volunteer commitment with the PTA. Be-
cause so many people say no, the ones that say yes do indeed find it hard to fulfill those commitments. The 
more people that say yes, the easier and more fun it is to serve on the PTA Board and Committees! So please 
seriously consider how you can say yes, because you are an important part of why SSV is such an amazing 
school!  
 
Cheetah Fest 2017 will be held on April 8th from 3-7pm on the school playground. This is a fun family event fea-
turing inflatables, games, face painting, caricatures, balloon animals, music and an amazing Silent Auction. 
Please mark your calendars to attend and support your school by purchasing wristbands to enjoy the fun and 
bidding on all the awesome items donated by local businesses. 
 
This year there will be an Early Bird pick up table after school from 3-4pm on Friday, April 7th. If you used the 
Early Bird order form or ordered online, your wristbands will be available to pick up on Friday so you can avoid 
the Will Call line on Saturday. Only adults may pick up wristbands at the Early Bird table. 
 
All parents are asked to help with Cheetah Fest by volunteering to help with planning, staffing or soliciting spon-
sorships and donations for the silent auction. A Sign Up Genius link and paper sign up form will be available 
soon for you to choose a Cheetah Fest shift. If you have relationships with any local businesses, please ask 
them to support our school as a Sponsor or a Silent Auction Donor. If you secure a commitment or have a dona-
tion in hand, please email cheetahfest@ssvpta.org for instructions on next steps. Cheetah Fest is the primary 
PTA Fundraiser and our goal is $18,000 to support teacher grants, after-school scholarships, author visits, field 
trips, technology instruction and more!  

Volunteer Of the Month 
 
We would like to congratulate Alison Sagebiel on being this months 
Volunteer of the Month. She is the mother of Grace and Rose 
O'Bryan. She is a working artist, and is currently a co-leader of 
Sunset Valley Elementaryõs Grupo De Jardin. She believes in empow-
ering children through working with nature, and that community gar-
dens are the gateway to the revolution. 

Thank you for all you do Alison!!  

PTA NEWS 

UPCOMING EVENTS FOR APRIL: 
Tues., Apr. 4 Pre-K/Kinder Round-Up @ 9:30 am 

Sat., Apr. 8  Cheetah Fest @ 3-7 pm 

Thurs., Apr. 13    3:15 pm   Campus Advisory Council Meeting 

                  5 pm    PTA Executive Board Meeting   

Wed., Apr. 19  PTA General Meeting @ 6 pm 

Thurs., April 20  Spring Program @ 9 am & 6 pm 

Wed., Apr. 26  Principal Coffee Chat @ 7:45 am 

  

We are on the Web! 

http://sunsetvalley.austinschools.org/  

 

mailto:cheetahfest@ssvpta.org

